
 
 

1010 Wayne Avenue, Suite 220 | Silver Spring, MD 20910 

Phone: (202) 789-1050 | www.ceph.org 
 

 
 
March 19, 2020 
 
Chang-Chuan Chan, ScD 
Dean, College of Public Health 
National Taiwan University 
 
Dear Dean Chan: 
 
Thank you for submitting an interim report to the Council on Education for Public Health. The 
CEPH Board of Councilors reviewed the report at its March 13, 2020 meeting and determined 
that you have demonstrated compliance with Criterion D2 and D11 at this time.  
 
To maintain accredited status, the college must continue to submit annual reports as required, 
and the next full review must take place with a site visit by July 1, 2022. 
 
 

        Sincerely, 
 

       
 
        Philip L. Williams, PhD, CIH 

         President 
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